
Hello 7th graders!  The Journalism class is currently looking 

for some responsible, outstanding writers that would be 

interested in joining this elective next year.  In Journalism, 

students learn how to research, interview, and write articles 

that are put into the Timber Talk school newsletter.  See the 

information below regarding what you need to do to apply: 

 

 

Journalism Application 

• Write an article (200 word minimum) 

-Could be about any person, place, topic, or 

even based on an interview of a friend. 

• At the bottom of your article, have your AB 

teacher sign off on your Language and Literature 

grade. 

• Return this to Mrs. Burgess in room 508 (or in 

my main office mail box) by Fri. February 9th. 

 

 

 


